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mathweb@usa.com
Wednesday, January 27, 2010 3:27 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing to object to the proposed regulations of retail forex. The proposed changes would be very harmful to
traders and would hurt my interest. 100:1 leverage is a strict enough leverage limit and should not be changed.
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